
 

 

31st March 2017 
 
Dear Parent/Carers, 

World Day for Cultural Diversity 

 
This year World Day for Cultural Diversity falls on a Sunday, so we shall we celebrating at Oswald Road 
on Friday 19th May. We are so lucky to have such a culturally diverse community at Oswald Road, and 
are therefore asking for parent volunteers to come in to school on this day to help us celebrate this 
diversity. 
 
We are looking for parents who would be willing to deliver a short session on their own culture to their 
child’s class. The session could be about anything to do with your culture, such as a language, food, 
music, traditional dress, dancing, art etc. 
 
If you would be free to deliver a session to your child’s class either on Friday 19th May, or on any other 
days that week, please complete the reply slip below and return it to the school office by Friday 21st 
April. 
 
You may also want to put Friday 19th May in your calendars, as we are inviting all parents to come 
into school and celebrate with us from 2:30pm-3:30pm. More details to follow nearer the time! 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Ellie Linton 
Communications & Marketing Manager 

World Day for Cultural Diversity 

 
Child’s Name:______________________________________ Class:_________________ 
 
I would like to deliver a cultural session to my child’s class on Friday 19th May [  ] 
 
I am not free on 19th May, but would be free to deliver a session on:____________________________ 
 
I would also be willing to deliver to another class in school if required  [  ] 
 
Please give details of what you would like to share as part of your cultural diversity session                
(eg. a particular language or world cuisine): 
 
___________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Name (Parent/Carer):_________________________________________________________________ 


